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Confirmation 2024 

 

Dear parents and guardians, 

 

I am sure you are looking forward to your child’s confirmation in May this year.  

 

Here are some notes around the sacrament: 

 

On Thursday 14th March we have the Confirmation Enrolment Ceremony in St John’s Church, 

Tubbercurry at 7pm. The children and their parents should attend. Confession/Reconciliation will be 

available on the night. We look forward to seeing you there.  

 

Confirmation will take place on 25th May in St John’s Church at 12 noon.  

To make Confirmation children must have received the Sacrament of Baptism first. If your child has not 

been Baptised a parent must contact Fr Vincent directly.  

The Baptism Certificate is proof of Baptism. Information (Church/date of Baptism) will be needed prior to 

Confirmation.  

 

Children will not need a Baptismal Candle for the day of Confirmation. 

 

Each child should have a confirmation name and a sponsor.  

 

There will be a photographer in the church, on the day of confirmation, to take a group photo of the 

confirmation class.  

 

The photographer will also be available to take family photos, in the school, before and after the ceremony. 

Booking forms will be sent out after Easter. Parents pay the photographer for these photos.  

 

There is no Confirmation party in the school on the day. The staff will arrange a celebration in the school in 

the week following the Confirmation.  

 

Thank you to Ms Flannery and Mr O Hara for their work preparing the children for the Sacrament of 

Confirmation.  

 

 

                                                                 


